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I am only going to write about programming this month because we had some great new programs with 
great attendance. 

Trunk or Treat had over 1000 people visit our library van: 

   

We also took part in the first ever lantern parade.  Leading up to the parade, we hosted two workshops 
so that patrons could make lanterns.  The newspaper came, took photos, and wrote an article about the 
history of lanterns. 

 



           

 

We also hosted the first of three candle-making workshops with Murphy’s Townhouse.   

 



 


